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Advanced Medical Systems. Inc. License No.: 34-19089-01
ATTN:- Ms. Sherry Stein, Director Docket No.: 030-16055

Regulatory Affairs
1020 London Road

i

Cleveland, OH 44110

Dear Ms. Stein:

.On March 13, 1990, we issued the inspection report which provides the written
results of our January 1990 inspection of AMS' licensed activities. A copy of |this report was telefaxed and overnight mailed to you on March 14, 1990. j
While our normal goal is to provide the inspection report to licensees
7 days. prior to the-conference, we expedited this process in an effort%

to accommodate the March 13, 1990 date requested in your telefaxes to me.

.The inspection report describes our findings in-detail and provides you with a
summary list of concerns and apparent violations. This list will serve as the
topic list referred to in your March 14, 1990, March 13, 1990 (2 of them), and'
. March 12, 1990 telefaxes to me.

From one of your March 13 telefaxes, it appears that you, Dr. Seymour Stein,
and other AMS staff are able to-meet with us in an enforcement- conference on
March 27, 1990, provided you have sufficient time to review the inspection
report. Please advise us if this date is still acceptable. If not, please
_ provide us an alternative date.

NRC attendees at the conference will include Mr. A. Bert Davis, Regional j
Administrator Bruce Mallett, John Grobe and Wayne Slawinski of the Region III
staff, and representatives from our Offices of the General Counsel and

-Enforcement. We would like to tour the AMS London Road facility at 9:00 a.m.
and hold the enforcement conference at 1:00 p.m. in a meeting room in the
Holiday Inn near the AMS facility.
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Sincerely,

!

Charles E. Norelius, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
/t and Safeguards !
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FAX (116) 464-0188 >

TO:

Division of Radiation SafetyCharles E. Norelius, Director ' FROM:Sherry J. Stein'

and Safeguards Director of|

L WRC Region III Regulatory Affairs

FAX HO.: 708-790-566$
,

MTS: March 12, 1990
'
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In response to your March 12 fax, we respectfully di
withyourstatementiplyingthatAMShasa"significantsagree' .

number of violations
.

London Road facility at 9:00 a.m. as previously requSecondly, please confirm that you still intend to tour theof Attorney Aldrich.
site specific to the facility.Again, these alleged violations are

ested i

Thirdly, while I am familiar with meetings of thias you are aware
we have never been req s nature,

president to any, enforcement conference.uired to bring AMs'sg his knowled To the best of
*

conference,ge, Dr. Stein has never attended an enforcement
Further, heand is therefore totally unfamiliar with theprocess. ,

the operations of AMS's London Road facilityis not involved on a daily basis with
*

please clarify your reason for requiring his prtsence atWherefore,.

this particular enforcement conference .

.

March 13, 1990,Wo look forward to your responso no later th
discussed as well as the above-requested inforhatiwith the list of specific topier tan Tuesday,o be
would also appreciato some assurance from Region III that
it will assist in the clarification of AMS's volu i

on. We

license so that this type of confusion does not ro
-m nous

Your prompt response is required due to the short doccur. s

eadline.
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Director of Regulatory Affaire '
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